
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

 
 
 

 
 

I heard over the news yesterday that Monday, Jan the 15th was the worst and most depressing day of the year. 
Several factors went into the making of that decision.  I understand that they have a formula they use to 
determine this.  One of the major contributing factors is the stress of the Christmas season just passed.  Christ 
never intended for it to be that way.  He meant for it to be what you helped make happen through TTWM during 
this season.  Literally thousands of children provided for and blessed through your efforts and generosity.  This 
was one of the best years yet for clothes and Christmas gift boxes for El Salvador.  Bob's report was a great 
blessing to watch.  Hopefully we can have it on TTWM web site soon.  Added to that was the regular monthly 
support you precious folks faithfully send in to take care of the orphaned and underprivileged children.  
  
Thanks also, for your continued prayers for our son in law, Thomas, as he battles ALS.  Thanks to donations 
and help from so many of you, Thomas, Dee, and Abbie have moved into their new home. We could not have 
done it without your prayers and help.   
 

We are so thankful to South Fork Baptist Church that had a heart to put a fresh water well in Damanapalli 

which is a tribal village in India. (pictured above)  Over 1000 people will be blessed with clean 
drinking water in this village.  Unclean drinking water is the leading cause for sickness and death 

in our world today. 
 

Let's keep fighting the good fight until God calls us home.   
 
Blessings, 

Homer 
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Millicent is one of the many children that are a part of the Echoes 

of Mercy Program that reaches out to impoverished and orphaned 

children.  Touch the World partners with Echoes of Mercy to help 

care for these children.  Moses Omondi is the founder and director 

of Echoes of Mercy. 

 

A second born in a family of four, Millicent would like to be a 

Lawyer when she grows up. Her parents are peasant farmers and 

they depend on their small garden just outside their house to take 

care of their family. The produce that they get from it does not 

bring in much, therefore, Millicent lacks the essential things she 

needs to grow up healthy like a balanced diet and proper clothing. 

She also goes without doing her homework as  she has nothing 
to write on. 

 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Millicent that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 


